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Parents and Students, 
 
Due to excessive student tardiness in arriving to Will Rogers College Junior High and High School, we will be 
implementing the following tardy policy for student arriving to school unexcused.  Doctor appointments, 
Dentist/Orthodontist appointments, Funerals, Court Dates, Medical Emergencies, and/or Late Bus students will not be 
affected by this tardy policy. This tardy policy will be in effect on Thursday, April 17, 2014.  Student unexcused tardiness 
to school has been tracked for each student from January 6, 2014 through present day and will continue for the rest of 
the spring semester.  We will not reset each student’s unexcused tardies this semester until school is adjourned on May 
28.  Students that arrive to school late and unexcused from April 17 to May 28 will have the following consequences 
assigned depending on how many unexcused tardies they have accumulated this semester: 
 
 
 
1-5 unexcused tardies to school  No Discipline action taken 
 
6-10 unexcused tardies to school  1 night of ASD assigned for each tardy in this category 
 
11 or more unexcused tardies to school 1 day of Traice(In School Suspension assigned that day) for each tardy 

over the number of 11. 
 
 
 
Example 1:  A student that has 8 unexcused tardies to school would receive 1 day After School Detention assignment. 
If he/she comes in tardy the next day they would be assigned another 1 day After School Detention for the 9th 

unexcused tardy to school. 

 
Example 2: A student that has 13 unexcused tardies to school would receive a 1 day Traice assignment on the day of 
the 13th unexcused tardy.  If they came in the next day with an unexcused tardy to school they would be assigned a 1 
day Traice assignment on that day for the 14th unexcused tardy and so forth until the end of the semester. 
 
 
We believe it is very important for students to be on time and prepared for class and not disrupt the learning 
environment for other students and teachers by their continued tardiness to class.  If you have any questions, please call 
Rogers College High at 918 833-9000. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rogers College Junior and High School 
 
 
 
 


